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25th November, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaint you that in reply
to enquiry regardling the Boller Survey, which became
due on the Barge "JANES ROCKBREAKER VII" at the end
of August last, the Paris 0ffice writes as follows:-

"The Owners inform that the above ship is at
present at Southampton, They suggest that the
local Surveyors comnunicate with ir, Argel, their
Representative on board, who will make with them
the arrangements for the Boller Survey to be
carrled out",

In the clrcumstances I shall be glad
to learn what arrangements are proposed te b‘e» mdq
for the requisite inspection to talte pl&p'p. ‘Uz |

Yours faithrully, :
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The Surveyors, :
SOUTHAMPTON . A e



